
July 27, 2018 
 
California State Water Board 
 
Comment Letter – Revisions to Proposed Bay-Delta Plan Amendments 
 
 
Dear Members of the Water Board: 
 
I have lived in the Bay area for 20 years, enjoying some of the best drinking water I have ever 
encountered. The quality of this water is largely due to the fact that it comes from a healthy, 
living river ecosystem. 
 
For the river to endure, we must let it flow. We must learn to use its bounty more wisely. I urge 
you to adopt your proposed revisions to the Bay-Delta Plan. 
 
 
Bart Westcott 
722 Southampton Drive 
Palo Alto, CA 94303 
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From: Bart Westcott <bwestcott2@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, July 27, 2018 10:09 AM
To: LSJR-SD-Comments@waterboards.ca.gov; WQCP1Comments
Subject: Comment Letter – Revisions to Proposed Bay-Delta Plan Amendments
Attachments: Bay-Delta Plan comments 20180727.pdf

Please see attached. 
 
-- 
Bart Westcott 
bwestcott2@gmail.com 
650.465.0969 
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